
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A 'climate change' agreement was reached in Sharm el-Sheikh on Sunday at Cop 27 
- and for the first time, a plan was put in place for providing poorer nations with 
financial assistance.  
 
These funds are to help rescue and rebuild vulnerable areas that have been hit by 
climate change. Developing nations have been requesting this help for over 30 years 
- so this is significant.  
 
However, paying into this fund is voluntary.  
 
A target for peak global emissions in 2025 was also proposed, in line with limiting 
temperature rises of 1.5 degrees.  
 
Ultimately, we still have a long way to go, but we can still do our bit, no matter where 
we live. 
 
For more information on Cop 27 you can visit the United Nations climate change 
page 
 

 

https://www.un.org/en/climatechange
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